
 

 

MBLP Special Board Meeting Scheduled 

  

Date: 02-11-2025 

A Special Meeting of the Marquette Board of Light & Power Board has been 
scheduled for Thursday, February 13th at 3:30pm. The meeting will be held at the 
main office of the Marquette Board of Light & Power, 2200 Wright St, Marquette, MI 
49855 Any additional information will be made available on our website: 
www.mblp.org. 

Please call our main office with any questions (906) 228-0311 

Monday – Friday 8am – 4:30pm 

 

 

http://www.mblp.org/

